
 
 
 
Registration for our symposium Why do we choose the Internet instead of the doctor 
next door? is now open! 
 
 
Dates: 25-26 April 2024, Lunch-to-Lunch 
Venue: LUX-building, Helgonavägen 3 in Lund – room C121 (ground floor) 
 
The symposium will focus on findings from the project Why do we choose the Internet instead 
of the doctor next door?, financed by Marcus and Amalia Wallenberg Foundation. The 
symposium is co-organised with Birgit Rausing Centre for Medical Humanities at Lund 
University. 
 
Useful information, including the programme with invited speakers, is found here:  
Why do we choose the Internet instead of the doctors next door? | Projects (lu.se) 
 
The symposium is free of charge and will include light lunches and refreshments both days. 
Please register at your earliest convenience: Registration | Projects (lu.se) 
We will get back to you within 10 working days with a confirmation if you secured a spot. 
 
We hope to see you 25-26 April in Lund!  
 
 
Susanne Lundin, Martin Garwicz, Rui Liu, Amelie Persson and Åsa Thormählen  
Lund University      
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